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By Council Resolution GG-249-21, the delegation of Janet Moher to request a by-law to 
regulate feeding seagulls was referred to the April 19, 2021 meeting of the General 
Government Committee. 

A by-law enforcement file has since been opened based on Ms. Moher’s complaint, and 
the matter is being investigated as a property standards issue. A by-law officer has 
been in communication with Ms. Moher, and the investigation is in process. 

__________________________ 
Robert Maciver, LL.B., MBA 
Director of Legislative Services / Municipal Solicitor 

c. A. Allison, Chief Administrative Officer 
 D. Anderson, Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement 

To:  Mayor Foster and Members of Council 
From: Robert Maciver, Director of Legislative Services / Municipal Solicitor 
Date: April 13, 2021 
Subject: Delegation of Janet Moher – Feeding Seagulls 


